
LWSRA Board Report 

 

Highlights from the August 20, 2019 Board Meeting include: 

 An anonymous donation for approximately $1,200 was received from a Facebook 

birthday giving option.  Since then, several friends and family have selected 

Lincolnway Special Recreation Foundation as their charity of choice through this 

social media opportunity. 

 Keith Wallace, Executive Director, was presented with the Community Hero 

Award at the 2019 Connect Sports Tourism Excellence Conference in Louisville, 

Kentucky for his work with LWSRA and the 2019 Women’s and Junior National 

Wheelchair Basketball Tournaments. 

 LWSRA celebrated 5 years in their building with a Family Fun Fest, which was 

enjoyed by approximately 150 people. 

 The agency welcomed fall intern, Erin Foley, from Eastern Illinois University. 

The annual LWSRA Sports Banquet is scheduled for Sunday, September 29.  It is an 

inspiring evening celebrating the athletes and their athletic accomplishments.    

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Audrey Marcquenski 

  


